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This document, Initial short-term response package to accelerate Māori 
response to Cyclone Gabrielle, sought Cabinet’s agreement to initial 
funding to assist hapori Māori recover from recent extreme weather 
events. 
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Key to redactions 
 
1: Cabinet Paper 
Paragraph 8, last sentence of paragraph 23, paragraph 30, last sentence of 
paragraph 32, recommendations 4 and 16 redacted in accordance with 
section 9(2)(f)(iv).  
 
2: Cabinet Minute of Decision 
Recommendations 4 and 16 redacted in accordance with section 9(2)(f)(iv).  
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